
January 19, 2000

TO ALL HOLDERS OF 
SOUTHWEST GAS CORPORATION'S
CALIFORNIA GAS TARIFF

Subject:  Revision No. 194

The California Public Utilities Commission has approved
Southwest Gas Corporation’s (Southwest) Advice Letter No.
604 to be effective January 16, 2000.

The subject tariff sheets have been revised to conform with
the Gas Industry Standards Board Business Practice Standards
relating to nominations of customer-owned gas.   

Please make the following changes in your copy of
Southwest's California Gas Tariff:

                                              Supersedes
Cal. P.U.C.                                   Cal. P.U.C.
 Sheet No.            Title of Sheet           Sheet No.

  5140-G       Rule No. 22 (Cont.)          4899-G/4900-G 
  5141-G       Rule No. 22 (Cont.)               ---
  5142-G       Rule No. 22 (Cont.)               --- 
  5143-G       Table of Contents (Cont.)        4978-G  
  5144-G       Table of Contents                5147-G   

         
Jessie M. de los Santos
Supervisor, Regulatory Administration
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